Frilling, Tara

From:

Anthony Zeolla <zeollaa@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 1:13 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Let's work on developing programs for businesses to grow, add employees and increase investment in our state. In addition, lower government spending. This is how we need to grow our economy, which will provide revenue from a greater population of businesses and employees Vs trying to increase the taxes for businesses and employees remaining here. If you continue on this path the remaining businesses and population will continue to leave and go elsewhere and Connecticut will be left with even a larger budget deficit which will need to be absorbed by even less people and businesses. It takes courage and leadership to make the right decisions for the future. We have wasted so many years of unnecessary suffering. It is time to begin and take the right steps for financial soundness for all involved. I know the elected officials can make the right decisions. It is whether they want to remain as part of the problem or have the will to be part of the solution. The citizens of this state deserves the best from our elected officials for the confidence bestowed to them for representing their interests. We need true leadership from ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS NOW MORE THAN EVER BEFORE.

Anthony Zeolla <<u>zeollaa@hotmail.com</u>> 18 McKeon Place Ridgefield